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Car of the Month

Bill & Glenda Anderson's 1930 Model A Tudor Sedan
Glenda was lucky enough to have her name drawn for the car of the month.
Glenda has never driven the car but loves riding in it and waving to the large crowds at the Spring-fest parade.
The car is a 1930 Model A Ford Tudor Sedan.
It's been chopped, has a Corvair front end and a 383 "smooth idle" Chev Stroker with automatic transmission.

Minutes of the February, 2014 Meeting

Meeting was called to order at 7:34 PM by President Bob Duffin at Bob's Cafe..
Thank you: to Juanita for making the arrangements
New Members: Mitch and Colleen Holgrem, 1955 Pontiac (2) and Terry and Darlene Briggs, old Corvette and 1074 Ford Pup

Guest: Dave Church's sister, Roberta (Bert)
Minutes: Approved with Addendum (next meeting date incorrect).

Treasurer’s Repot: Current balance, $4097.00 in checking. Checks written: Harley for decorations last month, $22.76, this month,
$38.42. Annie moved and Barb 2", motion to approve — Passed. VICA, Mark Yosting will be advising this show at BBCC Auto Shop. They
have requested $50 for trophies. Moved by Clay and 2™ by Barb that we give them the requested amount.

Web Master — Paul would like new member names, and e-mail addresses, so they will receive car club mail.. Paul will put any car shows
(other clubs) on website as they come in to us. Bob said a thank you to Paul from the club for his work on the car show.

Old Business: - Car Show Next meeting will be in the basement of the Library on Tuesday, February 18" at 6PM Please bring any ideas of
suggestions to the meeting where there will be more time for discussion.. All members welcome to attend. Bob Kent has applied for (on the clubs
behalf) a grant from the Tourism Fund of the City in the amount of $1,200.00. The money would be used for advertising Moses Lake and bringing
people to the car show. Bob Duffin showed us a registration form. Will have posters in and around town, flyers to pass out to other clubs as we
attend other car shows. Addition of motorcycle classes, standard and custom and Host category will take place this year. Poker Run Ray said the
Run will begin at 6:30PM Friday night at the Moses Lake High School parking lot. We will again do an A and B route. Both ending at Dairy Queen.
Stops will be at Rathbone Sales, BBCC gym, Levi Kvamme Park in Cascade Valley and the State Park (or whatever it is called now) Norm, Clay
and Karen, and Joe and Myra have volunteered to man sites. Will need a couple more to assist that evening.

Announcements: Harley Erickson's birthday is today. He has been a club member for 42 years!!!! The birthday song was sang in his honor. Cake in his honor
will be served after meeting.

Wilson Creek Car Show will be June 14t

50/50 drawing: Jim Hergert $39/$39

Door Prizes: Water bottle — Tim Jones; 2 way ratchet set, Gail Erickson; 33 piece bit set, Doc; mini battery tester, Glenda; gas anti-freeze, Karen; car wash, Clay;
12 foot measuring tape, Lorraine; 1 gallon windshield washer, Juanita; mini safe, Dave Church.

Car of the Month: Glenda Anderson

Duck: Will remain with Joan Duff.

Meeting adjourned: 8:15 PM. Next meeting will be March 13t at Papa's

Respectfully submitted,

Mary Mayo, Secretary



